

Children, Youth & Family Ministries: Accommodations Practices

In our Welcome Statement, OSLC seeks, through the Holy Spirit, to "celebrate and affirm the sacredness, dignity, and equality of all persons…" This means if your child needs accommodations in any of our CYFM Ministry areas, we will work with you to make that happen!

Please contact a staff person to schedule a conversation about your child's individual needs:

Sunday School and Surge Confirmation:
Pastor Elisabeth, pastorelisabeth@oursaviours.com

Ignition High School:
Pastor Ben, pastorben@oursaviours.com

- The information you share will be confidential and shared only as an FYI for staff and your child's teacher(s) or mentor(s) only so they can use the information to effectively lead their group.
- For sensory needs, please share ideas to best support your child so every participant has a great experience! We get it - meeting new people in large groups, loud noises, and transitions can be challenging. We have a dedicated sensory-friendly space (Prayer Chapel at Our Saviour's Campus and Pastoral Care Office at Celebration Campus) with fidgets, low lighting, and more to support anyone who needs it.
- In our conversation, please let us know if you have any specific ideas or systems that are used at school or home that work to give your child the best experience! With parental permission, a written note can be added to your child's Realm profile for reference as they move through our CYFM programs.
- Does your student need a 1:1 buddy during Sunday School, Surge, or Ignition to help with focus, sensory breaks, or reinforcement? OSLC will work with you to meet their needs so your student can have the best experience possible in Children, Youth, and Family Ministry Programs!